From: Kevin O'Malley
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 5:40:45 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Attendance to the American Cities Climate Challenge Kick-Off Meeting 

 

Hi, Steve:

I am confirming that I attended the recent American Cities Climate Challenge Kick-Off Meeting in Pittsburgh from December 3-5th, hosted by Bloomberg Philanthropies.  I attended the meeting in my official capacity as a representative from the city of Chicago which has recently been invited into participating in the Climate Challenge.   I participated in a daylong meeting planning the City’s efforts to meet the goals of the Climate Challenge.  All expenses (airfare, lodging) were arranged and financed by the Bloomberg Philanthropies.  

Should you need any additional details, please let me know.

All the best,

Kevin O’Malley

Managing Deputy Commissioner

Chicago Department of Transportation

